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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We wish to inform you that the date for the IEO exam has been rescheduled. The exam will now take place on 
11th November, instead of the originally planned 8th November. Please make a note of this updated date. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 137/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you gear up for your upcoming Olympiads, here are the dates to keep in mind: 
 
IEO (International English Olympiad) on 11th November 
 
IMO (International Math Olympiad) on 19th November 
 
LOGIQIDS on 29th November 
 
To prepare effectively, please continue practicing regularly! Remember to complete the LOGIQIDS worksheets by 
logging in with your unique ID and password. This will help strengthen your skills and build confidence for the 
exams. 
 
Stay focused, practice daily, and give it your best shot! Good luck! 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 142/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Attention Students and Parents! 

Hope you're all doing well!        
 
The LogIQids Mental Aptitude Olympiad is coming up, and we're hosting a mock test on 16th & 17th November to 
help you prep! Just log in at www.logiqids.com and take the 1-hour test at your convenience. It’s a great way to 

practice before the real exam!       
 

             Date: 16th and 17th November 

      Time: Log in at any time according to your convenience 

         Venue: Online at www.logiqids.com 
 

Got a question or need help with your LogIQids credentials?            Reach out to 8080809605! Let's do our best and 

use this as a learning experience!       
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 146/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
The school will remain closed on 15th November 2024 on account of Guru Nanak's birthday.  
Regular school will resume from 18, November 2024. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 147/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
In view of the Delhi Government's directive concerning the city's pollution levels, online classes will be conducted 
for the students of classes I–V from Monday, November 18, 2024. 
 
We kindly request you to ensure that your devices are prepared and the Microsoft Teams app is installed and 
functioning properly.  
 
 
The respective class teachers will provide the time table and the links to join the online sessions. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 153/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We request you to ensure that your ward attends all online classes as per the schedule. Please note that no topic 
will be repeated for missed sessions. 
 
If your ward is unable to attend a class due to unavoidable circumstances, kindly inform the teacher in advance. 
Additionally, please ensure your ward’s login credentials are saved and readily accessible to avoid any 
disruptions. 
 
Your cooperation is vital for your child’s consistent academic progress. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 155/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Exciting News!          
 
We are thrilled to announce the Inter Class Bal Sabha Techquest Competition Series, an incredible platform for 
our young tech enthusiasts to showcase their skills!   
 

     Competition Details- 

-                 Dates: 2 December 2024 to 5 December 2024   

-     Classes: III to V   

-                         Open to: All students   
 

         Competition Rounds- 
 

 1️⃣ Round 1 (Online Submission)_ 

-                 Date: 2 December 2024   

-            Venue: At home   

-         Time Duration: 5:30 PM to 5:45 PM (15 minutes)   
 

       In this round, students will attempt 20 MCQ questions based on Technology via Google Form from the 
comfort of their homes (self-attempt, no parental help).   
 

     Based on performance, participants will be shortlisted for Round 2.   
 

 2️⃣ Round 2 (Viva Contest)_  

-                 Date: 3 December 2024   

-       Venue: Computer Lab, School   
 

    Selected participants will showcase their knowledge in an exciting Viva Contest conducted in school.   
 

- 3️⃣ Final Round 

-                 Date: 5 December 2024   

-       Venue: Computer Lab   
 

      Winners of Round 2 will compete in the Final Round featuring an e-Poster Making Contest on a topic assigned 
by the teacher.   
 

      We look forward to seeing our talented tech enthusiasts in action!   
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 163/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please note that the Hindi Periodic Test 2, originally scheduled for 8 November 2024, has been rescheduled to 14 
November 2024.  
 
The rest of the schedule (as per the previously shared date sheet) remains unchanged. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 133/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We wish to inform you that the International Children’s Film Festival, in collaboration with Bubblegum, has been 
rescheduled to 5 November 2024. 
 
For those participating in the pre-screening Drawing Contest, please ensure that your child’s artwork is submitted 
by 4 November, with their name, class, and section clearly marked on the back. Students can create a drawing or 
poster inspired by any film they have watched in the past. The best entries will receive special surprise gifts. 
 
Thank you for your support in making this festival a memorable and enriching experience for our students. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 135/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are pleased to share the 9th edition of "Let's Have a Conversation." This issue highlights thoughtful 
perspectives and suggestions from our parent community on promoting diversity and inclusion within our school. 
The edition covers ideas for creating a more inclusive environment and suggests activities and events that can 
help support this mission. 
Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment to our students' growth and learning. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 141/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
REMINDER 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to inform you that our school is participating in the Hamleys 'Kind School of the Year - Toy 
Donation Drive', in collaboration with School Chameleons and Hamleys! This is a wonderful opportunity for our 
students to bring joy to underprivileged children while learning valuable lessons in kindness and compassion. 
We encourage students to donate toys in good condition, with all parts intact. Please wrap the toys in newspaper 
or place them in paper bags, and include a short, heartfelt message for the child who will receive them. Kindly 
avoid using plastic wrapping. The toys should be sent to the respective class teachers latest by Monday, 11.10.24. 
Let’s make the most of this opportunity and donate generously. We believe this initiative will not only bring 
happiness to the children receiving the toys but also provide our students with a meaningful opportunity to 
practice social responsibility and community service. 
Thank you for your continued support in nurturing kindness and empathy in our children. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 143/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Ministry of Education, Government of India has launched an APAAR ID system for students designed to 
provide a unique, lifelong 12-digit identifier for all school-enrolled students. The APAAR ID will be unique in 
nature and will work as “One Nation, One Student ID”. 
 
Please note : 
 
 You are required to send the following documents along with your child urgently tomorrow.  
 
1. Filled copy of the attached document. 
2. Adhar card proof of mother and Father 
 
 
USES OF APAAR ID 
* It will empower students with their ID. 
* This unique ID will be lifelong and help to access various educational resources. 
* APAAR ID is directly linked to the Digi Locker ecosystem, 
* It will facilitate the digital storage of academic achievements, including exam results, holistic report cards, and 
extracurricular accomplishments. 
 
The first step in the creation of the APAAR ID is the consent of Father/Mother/Legal Guardian, for which, the 
consent letter is attached. You are requested to take a print-out, fill the details correctly and legibly, sign and 
submit the same to the Class Teacher by November 13, 2024 . 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 145/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to announce a special " Bagless Day " for Children’s Day celebrations on Thursday, 14.11.24, 
where our students will enjoy a day filled with engaging, educational, and fun activities. Please note the 
following: 
 
 Dress Code : Casual attire - Blue denims and a Black T-Shirt, with regular school shoes. 
 
 What to Bring : Only the school diary, colors for the art activity, lunch box, and water bottle. 
 
 
This unique day is designed to give our students a break from routine studies, allowing them to explore creativity, 
compassion, and joy through various activities. We look forward to creating lasting memories and celebrating our 
children in a way they truly deserve. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 149/ BBPS Pry, PR 



855  

 

 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to inform you that registration for Space Olympiad Junior 2024-2025 (10th Edition) is open. This 
prestigious event aims to encourage students to explore their creativity and interest in space and astronomy. 
 
Eligibility: Students from Grade 1 to 12 can participate. 
 
Categories: 
 
- CAT-1 (Grade 1-6): Visual art (drawing/painting/sketching) 
 
 
Key Dates: 
 
- State Level: Level-1 exam before December 31, 2024 
- National Level: Offline exam in November/January 2025 
 
Registration Fee: 
 
- INR 60 per student for Level-1  
- INR 550 per student for Level-2  
 
Awards and Prizes: Participation certificates, ranking medals, certificates of excellence, cash prizes, and more. 
 
If your child is interested in participating, please respond and send the amount by 10 December 2024 to the 
respective Class Teacher. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 156/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 

नमस्कार आप सब साथियों के सुझावों को ध्यान में रखते हुए ववश्वरूप ओलंवपयाड आपको यह जानकारी दे रहा है कक अब हमारा 
पहला राउंड का जो परीक्षा है वह 2 ददसंबर 2024 ददन सोमवार को रहेगी इसके बारे में आवश्यक सामग्री आपके पास समय से भेज 

दी जाएगी। कृपया इस सूचना को आप अपने ववद्याथिियों के संबंथित समूह में भेज सकत ेहैं। 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 157/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
In compliance with directives from the Commission for Air Quality Management (CAQM) and the Hon’ble 
Supreme Court, as per Circular No. F. No. 120017/27/GRAP/2021/CAQM-III/LL67 Dated: 25.11.2024, we wish to 
inform you that all classes from Grades 1 to 5 will now be conducted in a hybrid mode (both online and physical) 
starting from 27 November 2024. 
 
You may choose between online and physical classes for your child. Kindly inform your ward’s class teacher about 
your preferred mode of attendance by this evening to ensure a smooth transition. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 159/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As per the attached circular from the Directorate of Education, Government of NCT of Delhi, classes for Pre-School 
to Class IX and Class XI will be conducted in a hybrid mode, meaning both online and physical options will be 
available. 
 
For students attending school physically: 
 
School buses will run on regular routes. 
 
School timings will be from 7:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
 
The usual timetable will be followed from the 1st to the 8th period. 
 
Attendance will be taken during the Zero Period, and the last period will be used for dispersal. 
 
For students attending online classes: 
 
Classes will start at 8:00 a.m. via the link provided. 
 
The same link will remain active throughout the day for all periods. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 160/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 

Preparation for International English Olympiad – 11th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we approach the upcoming International English Olympiad (IEO) scheduled for 11th November 2024, we would 
like to ensure that our students are well-prepared for this important exam. 
 
To help students perform their best, we kindly request your support in the following areas: 
 
Practice OMR Sheet Filling: We recommend that students practice filling out OMR sheets to familiarize 
themselves with the process, ensuring they are comfortable and confident on exam day. 
 
Olympiad Books: Students should continue practicing from the Olympiad books they have received. These books 
provide essential practice and will give them a clear idea of the type of questions to expect in the exam. 
 
Your encouragement and support are crucial in helping our students perform at their best. We wish all 
participants the very best of luck in the Olympiad. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 139/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
The school will remain closed on 7 November 2024, on account of Chhath Puja, and 8 November 2024 will also be 
observed as a holiday. Please be informed that the school will be closed from 7 to 10 November and will reopen 
on 11 November 2024. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 140/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
CHANGE IN IMO EXAM DATE 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We wish to inform you that the IMO (International Mathematics Olympiad) exam, originally scheduled for 19th 
November 2024, has been rescheduled to 12th December 2024 for classes II to V. This change is due to the 
ongoing online classes.  
 
We request your continued support in encouraging your child to utilize this additional time effectively for 
preparation. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 154/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
In continuation of our efforts to develop efficacious communication pathways, our monthly newsletter "Let's 
have a conversation" aims to provide an avenue to parents to share their views and perspectives on pertinent 
topics to promote the well-being of students. 
 
TOPIC: Which life skills do you think are important for students to develop, and how can we incorporate them 
into our curriculum and daily routines? 
  
Please share your contributions through the Google form available at  
https://forms.gle/H2R6UtAkQti7sTr38 latest by 29-November-2024. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 158/ BBPS Pry, PR 
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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Change in LOGIQIDS Exam Date 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We wish to inform you that the LOGIQIDS First Stage Exam, originally scheduled for 29th November 2024, has 
been rescheduled to 2nd December 2024 for classes I to V. This change is due to the ongoing Hybrid classes. 
 
Please note, this rescheduling is applicable only if the schools open physically for students by then. 
 
We request your continued support in encouraging your child to utilize this additional time effectively for 
preparation. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 161/ BBPS Pry, PR 



855  

 

 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to inform you that our school is participating in the National Young Authors Fair (NYAF)—an 
initiative by Education World and BriBooks, supported by NDTV, Disney (IHD), Times of India (NIE), BW Business 
World, and Crossword. 
 
This prestigious platform provides an incredible opportunity for your child to explore their creativity and 
showcase their literary talents by publishing their own book. Their participation also contributes to our school’s 
recognition at the City, State, and National levels through the National Literary Leadership Awards. 
 
We kindly request you to encourage your child to participate in this wonderful initiative by submitting their 
manuscript or creative ideas to their class teacher by 28.11.24. 
 
Let’s work together to nurture the next generation of young authors! 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 162/ BBPS Pry, PR 


